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April 16, 2024 
 
 
Fannin Family, 
 
 
As we near the end of this year, we find ourselves in uncertain times, facing unexpected events in both 

our personal and professional lives.  This year, our Fannin Family has experienced the loss of several of 

our own.  Everyone embraced one another in our shared grief, and through this love and support we know 

what it means to be a part of the Fannin Family.    

 

As I reflect on what we have experienced together this year, I look to a future fueled by the dedication, 

hard work, and love of the members of our Fannin Family.  Through all of the loss and uncertainty our 

family has faced, I see us continuing to bond together in support for one another.  We get up each 

morning to embrace another day, a day where we continue to strive to make the lives of others better.  

Your work culminates in equipping our students to achieve state and regional accolades in academics, 

athletics, trade industries, and the arts.   

 

I am honored to share the profession with each of you.  We will continue to grow and support one another 

in love through a shared community.   

 

We Are Fannin! 

  
  
Shannon M. Dillard 
Superintendent  

http://www.fannin.k12.ga.us/

